
Delaware’s 20th Representative District (RD20) Monthly Meeting 
September 19, 2019 

Fish On Restaurant, Lewes, DE 
 

Head Table (L to R) 
Barbara Vaughn; DE House of Representatives Majority Leader Valerie Longhurst; 
Kerry Thalheim, RD 20 Chair; and Dennis Steigerwalt, RD20 Secretary 

 
 
Attendees at the RD20 Democratic Committee meeting

  



RD20 Meeting Head Table

 
 
 
Majority Leader Longhurst listens to a comment from the audience 

 
 
  



Majority Leader Longhurst wishes happy birthday to Barbara Vaughn 

 
 
Majority Leader Longhurst reads proclamation from the Delaware House of 
Representatives recognizing Barbara Vaughn’s contributions to Delaware and 
celebrating her birthday 

 
 



 
 

 
 
  



Dave Baker, RD20 Vice Chair, recognizes Barbara Vaughn’s birthday and presents a 
birthday cake 

 
 
Majority Leader Longhurst speaks with Michela Coffaro 

 
 
  



Bob Rosenberg and Kevin Morgan celebrate Barbara Vaughn’s birthday 

 
 
RD20 Chair Kerry Thalheim celebrates Barbara Vaughn’s birthday 

 
 


